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12th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Coronavirus protocols 
 
You may recall that in a previous letter, I highlighted a number of possible Coronavirus related 
scenarios and explained what needed to be done and when your child should return to school. 
There appears, however, to be some confusion surrounding the situation of when a family 
member is displaying symptoms and awaiting a test. I would like to draw your attention to the 
following information and would politely remind you that: 
 
If one family member is displaying symptoms, then the whole family must isolate for 14 days or 
until a negative result test is received.   
 
Unfortunately, when this protocol is not adhered to, it can result in a Year group being asked to 
self-isolate for 14 days. 
 
For further guidance, please refer to the letter dated 18th September 2020, a copy of which can be 
found on the school website. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs J Jarrett 
Headteacher 
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